
 

 
 

20th February 2018 
Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers 
 
Forest School 
 
We’ve been delighted to be able to offer your children a Forest School 
experience since their Reception year. This has helped to build confidence, 
knowledge and understanding and many other skills – all whilst getting muddy 
and having fun! 
 
As the children approach the end of Key Stage 1 and thoughts turn to the 
Juniors, we are going to reduce their Forest School sessions. This is to ensure full 
curriculum coverage and to fully prepare the children for their transition into 
the next Key Stage. 
 
From next term, children will have a termly, rather than fortnightly visit to 
Forest School. We’d still like them to keep their wellies in school though – just in 
case there is the occasional extra opportunity for outdoor learning. 
 
I’m sure you’ll agree the experience your child has had over the past 2 and a 
half years in Forest School has been an invaluable one, and would like to join 
me in thanking Miss Meakin-Scott. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs A Crittenden 
Headteacher 

 


